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- The Senior assembly and Senior Honors Banquet is on June 2nd, 

Graduation practice and Eagle Exit on June 3rd and culminating 

with graduation on June 5th at 5:00.  Whew! I am already 

exhausted!   

 

- Our last two days of school (June 7th and 8th) will be half days 

and our students will be taking exams during that time. 

 

 

- Congratulations to Keith Lawn and Kris Waslar!  They are both 

retiring at the end of this school year, and we thank them for 

their years of dedication to our district.   

 

   

- Graduation is fast approaching.  We look forward to your 

assistance at the graduation ceremony.  We have a lot to be 

proud of and this is a very special day for our seniors and their 

families.  

 

- Summer school at the high school will begin the last week of 

July. We will be using our MAVA Edgenuity platform. We will be 

able to offer transportation to high school students for summer 

school. Transportation in the summer months has been an issue 

in the past and we hope to have more participation by doing 

so.  We will also have several students taking courses in the 

summer to clear up room in their schedule for more advanced 

classes. 

 

 


